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1. The agenda was approved.  The minutes of April 24 were sent out, but will be approved at the next meeting.

2. CONSENT AGENDA 
The following proposals were approved on consent (M/S/U Brunson/Nguyen)

a. Distance Education
BUS 052         Fundamentals of Financial Investing
BUS 054         Small Business Startup and Management

b. Requisites
BUS 052         Fundamentals of Financial Investing
BUS 054         Small Business Startup and Management
CHEM 012B   Organic Chemistry II
H.ED 002        Health and Lifestyle

c. Course Revisions
BUS 052         Fundamentals of Financial Investing
BUS 054         Small Business Startup and Management
CHEM 012B   Organic Chemistry II
H.ED 002        Health and Lifestyle
MUSIC 016     Survey of Rock and Popular Music

The following courses were removed from consent and discussed separately:
BUS 021         Introduction to Business Computing
BUS 021L       Intro to Business Computing Lab
These two courses were reviewed at the last CRC meeting, and department chair Jim Van Tassel was asked to consider revising and updating the course content.  That has now been done, and after reviewing the changes and discussing them the committee approved the course revision. (M/S/U Brunson/Cormier) The course was already accepted by C-ID, but these changes have been carefully made to follow the descriptors and should allow a great deal more flexibility in the course content for the instructor while still meeting the needs of transfer institutions.  
This course was also approved for Distance Education, and the requisites were approved.  (M/S/U Brunson/Cormier)

BUS 201       Business Work Experience
This course was pulled from consent at the request of department chair Jim Van Tassel, who explained that he had approved the course “by mistake” and stated that the department did not want to move the course forward.  Cathy Cox asked for the reasons why the Business department did not want to have the course move forward, since it was developed to meet the request of the Academic Senate that “viable” courses from the discontinued Management and Marketing programs be moved into Business, and this course is part of the two new degrees that are waiting for approval (Business: Management and Business: Marketing).  Jim explained that the department did not want to have this course in those degrees, and that there was concern that not all students would be able to complete an internship. Likewise, not all students should be required to do an internship.  

It was acknowledged that the department can remove BUS 201 from the new degrees if desired.  However, the degrees themselves were not under discussion at this meeting.  BUS 201 will not move forward at this time.  

1. 
2. 
3. REGULAR AGENDA
LIB 920    Information Competency Workshops
This course was listed on the agenda as a new course.  It was pointed out that that was incorrect; it was approved by the state in 2008, but is only now being entered into Curricunet as a non-credit course.  The course was approved  (M/S/U Lamkin/Rosner) and it was noted that the course should be very helpful to many of our ESL and basic skills students.

4. A first read was held on two new noncredit programs, GED Preparation and Beginning ESL.  The courses for these two programs have already been approved by CRC, but by developing these two programs the courses will be eligible for enhanced noncredit apportionment.  Julaine Rosner noted that it made good sense that the courses designated “NCESL” were located near to the “ESL” courses in the schedule.  These two programs will come back to CRC for a vote at next week’s meeting.

5. Program Revision:
Community Health Worker
There was some confusion expressed as to whether this program was an AS or a Certificate. The intent of the department appears to be to offer it in both versions, but that will require two program approvals; it cannot be done as a single program.  Cathy will contact the department and work on this with them.

6. [bookmark: _GoBack]Review CRC Goals and Accomplishments
Cathy distributed the report she will give at the Academic Senate tomorrow, showing CRC’s work for the year.  While we have not accomplished a number of our goals, that is in large part due to the overwhelming amount of curriculum we have moved through the approval process – nearly four times as many proposals this year as last.  Congratulations to all!

